
  
     
 
DATE: March 31, 2023 
 

TO: The Honorable City Council President Nick Mosby 

Members of the City Council  

City Hall 

100 North Holliday Street 

Baltimore, MD 21202 
 

Baltimore City Recreation & Parks (BCRP) has been asked for comment on 23-0152R, Informational Hearing 

- Executive Leadership – Vacancies, for the purpose of inviting the Mayor’s Chief of Staff, the City 

Administrator, representatives from the Department of Public Works, representatives from the Department of 

Transportation, representatives from the Department of Recreation and Parks, representatives from the Board 

of Municipal and Zoning Appeals, representatives from the Mayor’s Office of Neighborhood Services, and 

any other interested parties to come before the City Council to discuss current vacancies in executive 

leadership positions across all City agencies, the impact of these vacancies on City operations and delivery of 

services, the impact of relying on long-term “interim” or “acting” executives, current plans to fill such 

vacancies, and, generally, the City’s ability to attract and retain executive leadership. 

 

While BCRP is not currently experiencing any vacancies within our Executive Leadership, we look forward 

to participating in this hearing. 
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Reginald Moore 

Executive Director  
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Baltimore City Department of Recreation & Parks 
3001 East Drive, Baltimore, Maryland (MD) 21217 

 
Subject: 

City Council Bill # 23-0152R 

Informational Hearing - Executive Leadership 

  


